
To Whom It May Concern: 

I previously signed the petition for and would like to again put forth my support for the People not 
Politics suggestion that the redistricting lines should be drawn by a group of non-partisan individual 
citizens, not the legislators that benefit from the very setting of the district lines. 

The voters should choose their representatives, the representatives should not choose their voters. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Sinclair 
Concerned Voter 


